
 

 

  
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 17, 2014 
 

 
East Troy Community School District and East Troy Village Police Issues Statement 

 
EAST TROY, Wis. –Dr. Chris Hibner, superintendent of the East Troy Community School 
District and Alan Boyes, East Troy Police Chief have provided the following update:  
 
The East Troy Community School District was contacted by the East Troy Police Chief stating 
that a subject is in custody regarding the post made on “Yik Yak” late last night. The subject is 
not an East Troy student.  The school district appreciates the hard work of the East Troy, 
Delevan and Walworth County Police Departments. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we worked toward ensuring the safety 
of our students and staff. 
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